
August29,2013 
BW130080 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Ms. Cynthia Pederson 
Regional Administrator, Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2 
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-72 and NPF-77 
NRC Docket Nos. STN 50-456 and STN 50-457 

Subject Withdrawal of License Candidate from the September 4,2013 Pressurized Water 
Reactor (PWR) Generic Fundamentals Examination 

Reference: Letter from Dan Enright (Exelon Generation Company, LLC) to u. S. NRC, 
"Pressurized Water Reactor (PWR) Generic Fundamentals Examinations 
September 4, 2013," dated July 30, 2013 

Exelon Generation Company, LLC (EGC) submitted the referenced letter requesting NRC 
approval of the fifteen Braidwood Initial Licensed Training candidates to take the September 4, 
2013 Pressurized Water Reactor (PWR) Generic Fundamentals Examinations. Since transmittal 
of this letter, one candidate was removed from the Braidwood Station Operator Licensing 
Training Program and will not be eligible for the examination. Please accept this letter as 
notification per NUREG 1021 Revision 9, Supplement 1 of withdrawal of the individual listed 
below from registration for the referenced examination: 

Joseph Robert Fabbre 

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Chris VanDenburgh, Regulatory Assurance 
Manager, at (815) 417-2800. 

Respectfully, 

Mark Kanavos 
Site Vice President 
Braidwood Station 

cc: NRC Chief, Operator Training 


